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Year Two (Week commencing Monday 25th January 2021) 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths 
Fractions 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Fractions 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Fractions 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Fractions 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Fractions 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
English 

How Beans Grow 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

English 
How Beans Grow 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
How Beans Grow 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
 

English 
How Beans Grow 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
How Beans Grow 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Geography 
Looking after our oceans  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Science 
Plants 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Geography 
Looking after our oceans  

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Science 
Plants 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Religious Education 
Judaism 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
 

Children are expected to read daily using their books or Oxford Owl/Myon accounts. 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/fractions-da2b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/fractions-da2b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/fractions-da2b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/fractions-da2b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/fractions-da2b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/looking-after-our-oceans-1070
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/plants-3e9f
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/looking-after-our-oceans-1070
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/plants-3e9f
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/judaism-7011
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Year Two (Week commencing Monday 4th January 2021) 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 1 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 1 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 1 
 Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 1 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

Maths 
Multiplication and Division 1 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

English 
How Beans Grow 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
How Beans Grow 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
How Beans Grow 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
 

English 
How Beans Grow 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
How Beans Grow 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Geography 
Oceans and Seas 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Science 
Plants 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Geography 
Oceans and Seas 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Science 
Plants 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

PSHE 
Building Friendships 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
 

Children are expected to read daily using their books or Oxford Owl accounts. 

 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-5a7b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-5a7b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-5a7b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-5a7b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/multiplication-and-division-5a7b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/explanation-how-beans-grow-980b
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/oceans-and-seas-a546
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/plants-3e9f
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/oceans-and-seas-a546
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/plants-3e9f
https://classroom.thenational.academy/units/forever-friends-45e8

